
You are invited to an Orange County LAFCO Workshop to:  

 Learn about two applications under consideration by OC LAFCO to transfer your local 
sewer service from your current provider—the Orange County Sanitation District 

 Hear OC LAFCO staff’s analysis of the applications 
 Ask questions and provide comments 

WORKSHOP DETAILS 
 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2015 
6—8 PM 

Foothill High School 

Event Center Classroom-2nd Floor 

19251 Dodge Ave 

North Tustin, CA 92705 
 

PLEASE JOIN US— 

We welcome your participation! 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Ben Legbandt 
OC LAFCO 
Project Manager 
 
blegbandt@oclafco.org 
(714) 640-5100 
www.oclafco.org 

The Orange County Local Agency Formation Commission (OC LAFCO) is a 

state agency charged with encouraging logical agency boundaries and the 

efficient delivery of municipal  services.  OC LAFCO has received applications 

from the East Orange County Water District and the Irvine Ranch Water 

District for LAFCO approval of actions that would allow either District to 

assume local sewer service in the western portion of the City of Tustin, 

unincorporated  North Tustin (including Cowan Heights, Lemon Heights, 

Panorama Heights, Red Hill and Rocking Horse Ridge) as well as the 

unincorporated community known as El Modena, which is adjacent to the 

City of Orange.  Local sewer service is currently provided by the Orange 

County Sanitation District which also provides regional sewage collection and 

treatment to much of north and central Orange County. 

Dodge Ave. 


